
 

Our Ref:  0120/16 7 September 2016 

 

Mr Brent Marvin 

MD&A Architect Pty Ltd 

26 Sydney Street 

Marrickville NSW 2204 

 

Dear Brent, 

In relation to your query regarding the Construction Noise Management Plan, we note that the proposed development 

will comply with any condition of consent as issued by Council, in accordance with the EP&A Act 1979.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Planning Ingenuity Pty Ltd 

 

Jeff Mead 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 

 


